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K McNamara to the Minister for Territory Coordinator, Hon Lia Finocchiaro MLA: 
 

Public Submissions on the Territory Coordinator 
 
1. It has been stated that there were 559 written submissions on the Territory 

Coordinator proposal. Of these 559 submissions please detail the specific 
number of these submissions that were in opposition to the Territory 
Coordinator. 
 

2. Of these 559 submissions please detail the specific number of these 
submissions that raised concerns about the Territory Coordinator. 
 

3. The Government stated that they had 89 meetings with 267 individuals 
‘representing various sectors’ on the Territory Coordinator proposal. Please 
detail who each of these stakeholders represented. 

 

 
ANSWER: 
 
The Territory Coordinator Bill Consultation Report is available on the 
Department’s website and outlines the consultation that occurred. 
 
The Territory Coordinator was a key election commitment made ahead of 
August 2024 as part of the plan to reduce crime, rebuild the economy and 
restore our lifestyle. 


